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25 January 1980

The Prime Minister was grateful for
the Home Secretary's report of 24 January
about H Committee's discussion of com-
pensation and protection terms for staff
affected by NHS reorganisation. She
looks forward to hearing the outcome of
the resumed discussion in due course.

I am sending a copy of this letter
to Martin Vile (Cabinet Office),

M. A. PATTISON

John Chilcot, Esq.,
Home Office.




